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The purpose of the environmental review process is to provide information about the environmental effects of the 

actions and decisions made by the County, so that environmental considerations become a part of the decision making 

process.  The following is a summary of the most recent determinations made by the County’s Environmental 

Coordinator.  The purpose of this listing is to notify the public of pending actions, which may affect the environment 

of San Luis Obispo County. 

You are invited to participate in this process by reviewing and providing comments on the recommendations of the 

Environmental Coordinator.  Your comments should be in writing and should be delivered to:  Ellen Carroll, 

Environmental Coordinator, Department of Planning and Building, 976 Osos Street, Room 300, San Luis 

Obispo, Ca  93408-2040.  For more information about the environmental review process, please write to the address 

above, call the Department of Planning and Building at (805) 781-5600, or review the environmental determination 

and other information on our website located at www.sloplanning.org. 

Proposed Negative Declarations 

A Negative Declaration is issued for projects that would not result in significant effects on the environment.  In many 

cases, the project applicant has added mitigation measures to the project to reduce environmental impacts in order to 

qualify for a Negative Declaration.  If you disagree with the issuance of a proposed Negative Declaration, you may 

provide comments or file a Request for Review (appeal) of the Negative Declaration.  Requests for Review must be 

filed within two weeks of the date that the proposed Negative Declaration is posted and must address only 

environmental issues.  There is a fee for the request.  If you would like more information about this process, please 

contact the Environmental Coordinator. 
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Templeton Area  

A Mitigated Negative Declaration has been prepared and issued for the Salinas Avenue Culvert Replacement Project. 

The County of San Luis Obispo Department of Public Works proposes to remove and replace the existing Salinas  

Avenue culvert crossing (two 36” corrugated metal pipes) with two new 66” high density polyethylene pipes on a new 

alignment. The purpose of the project is to improve safety and reduce the frequency of road closures on Salinas 

Avenue due to flooding. The project site is not on any of the lists enumerated under Section 65962.5 of the 

Government Code, including but not limited to lists of hazardous waste facilities, land designated as hazardous waste 

property, or hazardous waste disposal sites. The project is located on Salinas Avenue, where Toad Creek crosses 

under the roadway, between Eddy and Hawley Streets, in the community of Templeton. The project is located in the 

North County planning area, Salinas River subarea in Supervisorial District 1. 
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